February 2021

Dear Day Student Parent:

Blair Academy Day Students are eligible for Transportation Assistance for the 2021-22
school year from their local Board of Education. By state law, this assistance comes in the
form of either actual busing provided or monetary reimbursement, whichever is determined
by the Board of Education to be more cost effective. Blair Academy has no role in that
determination. In order to qualify for assistance, parents or guardians must meet the
following conditions:

1. Reside in New Jersey.

2. Reside at least 2.5 miles away from Blair Academy.

3 Reside no further than 20 miles from Blair Academy via the shortest public
school bus route.

4. Reside in a location where the local Board of Education provides bus
service for their public school children.

Please complete the B6T form, which is the application for Private School Transportation
and return them to the Blair Academy Business Office no later than March 15, 2021. We
will forward the forms to the local Board of Education as soon as possible.

Please be sure to fill in the entire form, including with the official name of your Board of
Education.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Marivelle Davis in the Business
Office, ext. 2028. Please remember that this form must be returned to the Business Office
in order to qualify for transportation aid. Parents are normally notified of the transportation
arrangement by the Board of Education in early to mid August.

Sincerely,
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Marivelle Clavel-Davis
Assistant Controller




